CHRISTOPHER S. BOND
MISSOURI

Anited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-2503

May 1, 2002

Mr. Mel Gerstenkorn
1025 South Cottage, Apt B
Independence, Missouri 64050
Dear Mr. Gerstenkorn:
Thank you very much for sharing your thoughts on the unconstitutionality of the income
tax_ I am alwave happy to hear from Missourians and am interested to know vour thoughts on

this issue.

Again, thank you for taking the time to inform me of your views. If I can be of further
assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ueinel

Christopher S. Bond
United States Senator
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